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July 2023 
 

 
Year 11 GCSE Results Day 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Summer 2023 GCSE results will be released nationally to students on Thursday 24 August 2023. We invite all students to 
collect their results in person from school on the day. 
 

• Results will be distributed in West Hall 
• Results for students in East half will be available for collection between 8am and 9am 
• Results for students in West half will be available for collection between 9am and 10am 

 
Please ensure that your child attends during the correct time slot so that we are able to manage student numbers. If your 
child is unable to attend during the above time slot, they may nominate a friend or family member to collect their results 
instead. To do this, they must email exams@hodgehill.bham.sch.uk by Monday 7 August 2023 with full details of the person 
who will be collecting their results. 
 
Any results that are not collected on Thursday 24 August 2023 will be posted home first class to arrive on Friday 25 August 
2023 (postal service permitting). Unfortunately, it is not possible to release results by telephone or email. 
 
I wish all students an enjoyable summer and a successful outcome on results day. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Millington 
Deputy Headteacher: Curriculum & Standards 

 
 

mailto:exams@hodgehill.bham.sch.uk

